
          June 2019 
 

Dear Hamilton Families,  

We are currently collecting plastic bottle tops to raise awareness 
of the harmful effects of plastic bottle caps on the environment 
and to promote recycling.  

Our mission is to collect 400 pounds of plastic caps. These caps will 
then be delivered to Green Tree Plastics, a recycling plant, and 
exchanged for a Buddy Bench for Hamilton School. The bench is 
made entirely from recycled plastic caps!  

Your child has received a self-sticking label that they can place on 
a container at home to begin their collection this summer.  

It is important that all caps are free of debris. Acceptable caps are 
drink bottle caps (soda, water, juice, sports drinks, milk), detergent 
caps, deodorant caps, shampoo, conditioner and hair spray caps. 
Please NO medicine bottle caps.  

Please join us in raising recycling awareness in our young 
children. If you have further questions, you can visit: 
https://dontdropthetop.weebly.com/ 
https://www.greentreeplastics.com/abc-program/ or contact Ms. 
Golterman at: egolterman@brrsd.k12.nj.us.  

Thank you,  

Erica Golterman 
2nd Grade Teacher  

 


